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UPCOMING DATES AND EVENTS
● Thursday 7th March: 3rd Years will receive a visit and information session from

Bodywhys. Bodywhys is the national voluntary organisation supporting people affected by

eating disorders.

● TOOLkit sessions are now open for enrollment. These are targeted, after-school sessions,

which support students in Taking Ownership Of Their Learning by introducing them to key

skills and tips to move their learning forward in their core subjects. This initiative has been

implemented to further aid students who may be experiencing challenges in specific

subject areas. TOOLkit Sessions will take place after school on Monday (Irish),

Wednesday (English) and Thursday (Maths). Places are limited and enrollment is on a first

come first served basis. To enrol, please contact TOOLkit@olchool.ie.

● Wednesday 13th Match: 3rd Year into TY Talk (online) 5pm.

● 8th-18th April: Junior Cycle Home Economics practical examinations.

.

● Mobile phones. Mobile phones may be kept in the student’s locker or turned off in her bag

and should not be carried by the student on her person.



IMPORTANT SCHOOL POLICY REMINDERS

● The School Code of Positive Behaviour must be signed by students and parents in the

school journal. We are grateful for your support in these matters

● School uniform. School tracksuits may be worn for the full day only on PE days. No
facial (brow/nose/lip/tongue) piercings are permitted. For reasons of hygiene and health

and safety, short cut nails are mandatory.

● If a student is unwell in school, she must tell a teacher and seek permission to attend

reception. If required, a phone call will be made home. For reasons of health and safety,
students are required to go through this channel and may not use mobile phones to
contact home.

● Attendance and punctuality. Students arriving late to school must sign in at reception.

Parents will receive a notification at the time of sign-in via the school app (please note
that you must have the push notifications switched on for the app in the settings of
your phone). Parents / guardians are asked to please schedule all medical appointments

outside of the school day or on a Wednesday afternoon after school to avoid students

losing out on valuable tuition time.


